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I have been a family law attorney in Oregon for the past 22 years.  Much of my 

practice deals with custody and parenting time.  We always look at these cases 

based on the best interest of the child.  Often 'best interest' is to have equal time with 

both parents; but often it is not.  These cases are very fact specific.  I am concerned 

that creating a presumption will short circuit a true analysis of what is really best for 

each particular child.  


